
Arkansas: Additional Rate Reductions Pass During Special Session

After a short special session, legislation (Senate Bill 1) has been signed into law reducing 
Arkansas’ corporate income tax rate. Under prior law, a corporate rate of 4.8 percent applied 
to net income exceeding $11,000. Under Senate Bill 1, that highest rate is reduced to 4.3 
percent. This change is retroactive to tax years beginning on or after January 1, 2024. This is 
the third tax rate change enacted in Arkansas in recent years; there were two separate rate 
reductions enacted in 2023. Please stay tuned to TWIST for future corporate rate changes.

Learn about us: The following information is not intended to be “written advice concerning one 
or more federal tax matters” subject to the requirements of section 10.37(a)(2) of 
Treasury Department Circular 230.

The information contained herein is of a general nature and based on authorities 
that are subject to change. Applicability of the information to specific situations 
should be determined through consultation with your tax adviser.

© 2024 KPMG LLP, a Delaware limited liability partnership and a member firm of the KPMG 
global organization of independent member firms affiliated with KPMG International Limited,  
a private English company limited by guarantee. All rights reserved. USCS011027-1X

kpmg.com

This Week in State 
Tax (TWIST)
June 24, 2024

To listen to the 
podcast please 
click here

https://www.linkedin.com/company/kpmg-us
https://kpmg.com/us
https://kpmg.com/us/en/podcasts/2024/twist-062424.html

